
James Waite
OLD ORCHARD BEACH
LD 998
I'm contacting you in support of  LD 998 - An Act Regarding an Employer's 
Authority to Prohibit an Employee from Storing a Firearm in the Employee's Vehicle.
We are now a constitutional carry state, so no permit should be required for an 
employee to store a firearm in their vehicle while at work. The law needs to be 
changed to reflect this.
I urge the committee to vote "Ought To Pass" on LD 998.


